
Grand of New Mexico  

  President Message #4                 October 2020 

 

Dear Grand of New Mexico,  

Another COVID month has flown by, weather is changing, but we are still working hard for our 

Veterans!  

Thank you to the Officers, Chairmen, Presidents, and members who all attended the C of A and 

training. It was nice to see everyone, catch up and check on each other. Wish we could of done 

this in person but one day we will be able to go back to “normal/old” ways, until then we need to 

stay strong and keep moving forward. Just because the world has “stopped” doesn’t mean we 

have to, we find ways to continue to work our Veterans and the Hospitals.  

I want to say thank you to Apollo #20 for the wonderful Hospitality at their meeting. With that 

being said they were my First Official Visit and Inspection. Me and the Grand Inspector will be 

doing more inspections this month.   

Presidents please let me know when, where, and how you are having your meetings. Even with 

COVID we have to keep moving forward, have meetings, and support our veterans. So please 

send me an email (dgarcia81@centurylink.net), call or text me (505-974-0018) and let me know 

when, where, and how you are having your meeting!  

Keep working on your membership, call your members, send them a card, grab a lawn chair and 

go talk to them from their front yard (be sure to wear a mask and practice social distancing). 

Send in your Transmittals right away, don’t hold on to them for too long.   

Remember to send in your reports to the Grand Chairmen, especially your Hospital Report. We 

are all here if any auxiliary, or member needs help, please don’t hesitate to reach out to any of us.  

Loyally,  

Dominique C. Garcia 

Grand President  

2020-2021  
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